
Inter-House Football 

On Friday 18th March over 80% of children in school chose to play in the inter-house 

football competition. All of the games were played in a great sporting spirit. The overall 

champions were St Teresa’s. They won all three competitions. Thank you for the donations 

made to Sport Relief (£17) and purchases from the shop where 20% of takings will also go 

to Sport Relief ( a further £17). We are involved in two other sporting events this week. On 

Tuesday we will defend the Plymouth Catholic Schools’ Football Trophy. On Wednesday 

twelve children from years 3 & 4 will take part in an indoor athletics competition at the Life 

Centre. 

 


